To the editor,
Everyone benefits when child care is affordable and accessible. I’ve been in [enter state] for [enter # of years] as business owner and I can say investments in early childhood education like child care are tremendous.
It’s critical that my workers have reliable, high-quality and safe child care. In fact, the U.S. Chamber of Commerce Foundation found that businesses lose $3 billion dollars a year due to the difficulties employees face finding child care. 
In addition to helping provide for a stable workforce, child care also provides access to early learning that can help children build a strong foundation for their future. When children have educational support early on, they can develop stronger cognitive skills that can lead them to success in their future work. And when children can contribute to the workforce, they’re helping our economy thrive. 
I’ve seen the incredible positive impact that high-quality early learning experiences can have not just on children, but on their family and our economy as well.
That is why I’m encouraging [our leaders, Rep, Senator] to increase funding for the federal Child Care and Development Block Grant (CCDBG), which helps low- and middle-income families afford high-quality care. 
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